GBCA executive meeting - 19 September 2024

Attendees: Alexandra Kealey-Morin, Margaret Sambol, Kathryn Shaver, Kristina Proulx, Jason
Stanley

Rental report:
Rentals are going well. It has been warm in the wood side of the lodge. Decision to buy two
fans. Margaret to action. ($25 each, at the lodge now)

Environmental report:

Margaret and family did clean up of park for Fall Cleaning the Capital. Report submitted to
maintain Adopt a Park.

Margaret cleaned up hedges by lodge entrance because the thorns were pokey. Margaret
cleaned up butterfly garden rain barrels. Will leave flowers for spring for early food source for
insects and birds.

Clean up lodge

Trying to find a date for volunteers to clean out junk and do a deep clean together and some
minor repairs like fixing cabinets

Tennis report
Club championship for Tennis this weekend

Nets will stay up until weather changes

Rink report:

Karl confirmed rink funding application forms done again.

Fun Day
Book a chip truck at Fun Day.
Sean Devine will help with funding

Need Money donation collection bins.



Jason to provide budget to Kristina for civic funding application

Communications report

Facebook sharing councillor newsletter, removing spam, rental poster

Misc updates
Dog swim at the pool was so cute. Good turnout.
Tennis wall - painted again

Email Sean about updates to works around the community



